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The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces the postponement of the 
public hearing scheduled for November 2014 to consider the application from Ontario 
Power Generation (OPG) to renew the Power Reactor Operating Licence (PROL) for the 
Darlington Nuclear Generating Station (NGS). The Darlington NGS is located in the 
municipality of Clarington, on the north shore of Lake Ontario. 
 
During a hearing held on July 23, 2014, the Commission approved OPG’s request for a 
12-month extension of its licence to allow additional time to provide more 
comprehensive documentation, reflect new CNSC expectations and facilitate public 
engagement in the upcoming public hearing.  
 
The public hearing to consider OPG’s application to renew the PROL for the Darlington 
NGS will take place in the summer and fall of 2015. During this hearing, the Commission 
will consider OPG’s request for a licence to cover the period required for completing the 
proposed refurbishment of all four Darlington NGS units, and the completion of the 
major activities outlined in its Integrated Implementation Plan. A new Notice of Public 
Hearing will be issued, and the public will be invited to participate. 
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: 613-995-5086 
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http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/pdf/2014-07-23-Decision-OPG-Darlington-e-Final-Edocs4476499.pdf
http://www.opg.com/generating-power/nuclear/stations/darlington-nuclear/darlington-refurbishment/Documents/DarlingtonIIP.pdf



